
  

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

From: Elaine Cowan 
To: Joseph P. Filippi 
Subject: Imposition of COVID-19 Jab 
Date: Thursday, August 19, 2021 3:56:36 PM 

To: Nevada Health Department 

I am writing to you in opposition of the mandated vaccination for Covid-19, especially given 
to our underaged children. It is abhorring enough to think that adults are subjected to this 
decision making for our own bodies. Please consider the following comments with regards to 
your intelligence in answering these questions. 

Does the individual who has received the EGT have recourse against the pharmaceutical 
companies for any adverse reactions, including but not limited to death?  If no, then who is 
liable and how difficult is it to get compensation and what limits are there to this 
compensation? 
Monsanto was recently in several court cases regarding the fatal chemicals used in the making 
of such products. There is similarity in this product and the untested and non approval of the 
FDA of these injections going straight into the human body. Do you want to be one of those 
named in upcoming lawsuits? 
How would the injury and/or death of one or more individuals who were coerced by an act of 
your department to take the EGT weigh on your conscience? 

Thank you for your time and I certainly hope your consideration. 

Sincerely, 
Elaine Cowan 
Reno,NV 89523 
(a tax paying resident) 

Sent from my iPad 


